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Our curriculum 

drivers are: 

C 
Community 

A 
Aspiration 

R 
Resilience 

E 
Empathy 

 

   

This was a huge success.  The children had a fantastic 

day, enjoying both dressing up and the workshops led by 

author Catherine Jacob. 

Thank you for all the lovely comments we had from 

parents.  

Industrial Action – 15th / 16th March 

I am pleased to inform you that school will be open to all children on 

these days.  Some children will be supervised by Teaching Assistants.  

Bingo Night 

Information regarding this event 

was sent out last week.  We hope 

that lots of you can come along! 

 

 

 
 

Mothers Day 

All the children will be making a 

small gift to show their 

appreciation to all the 

hardworking Mums.   

 

All children will bring home a gift 

on Friday 17th March.  If you would 

like to make a donation towards 

this, of no more than £1, please do 

so on Parentpay.  

 

Many thanks  

School Council  

Our school council will be having 

their first meeting on Friday 10th.  

They are collecting ideas from 

their classes this week (Y5/6 

counsellors will be visiting Apple & 

Oak Classes to get their ideas) so 

that we can plan our upcoming 

Easter Event(s). 
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Reminder Club Changes 

Embroidery Club is on Thursday (9th) this week only. 

There will be no Debate club on Wed 8th.  

Football Club is on Tuesday 7th January at 

lunchtime (this week only). 

Clubs will resume on their normal days/ times next 

week 

 

 

Dates for the Diary this Spring 

term… 

 

Fri 10th Mar 

• School Council meeting  

 

Fri 17th Mar 

• Red Nose Day – non-uniform (please 

donate direct to Comic Relief) 

 

Wed 22nd Mar  

• Bingo night - details sent on Parentmail 

 

Fri 24th Mar 

• Rocksteady concert 2.30pm 

 

Thur 30th Mar  

• Easter event / competition 

 

Fri 31st Mar  

• Theme day - Art in nature 

• School closes for Easter 

 

Tues 18th Apr 

• School re opens 

 

 This week’s top Mental Health & 

Wellbeing tip… 

Give to others a kind word or gesture - 

especially if you can see their face as this 

can release endorphins in the brain, which 

can help reduce stress and improve your 

sense of wellbeing. 

Inspirational Person 

 

Marsha Johnson 

Attendance Winners  

Class: Cedar Class         Raffle: Matilda W 

Aire –38 

Derwent – 51 

Foss – 57 

Ouse – 62 

 

Top Doodlers this week are:  

 

Well done, Chloe (Y3), Luke (Y4) & Tilly (Y5). 

Well done to everyone that also managed to reach 

their streak or the most stars. 

Rocksteady 

Rocksteady will be in for an additional session 

on Thurs 9th, to make up for the missed session 

earlier this term. 

Parents of children in Rocksteady are warmly 

invited to this term’s concert on Friday 24th 

March at 2.30pm.  
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Message from North Yorkshire Police: 

“We have been made aware of extremely concerning Tik-Toks currently circulating linked to 24th April as a day 

which promotes sexual assault on females. It would appear that this is something that started a few years ago in 

America and has now become more widely promoted via Tik-Tok.  

Some of the videos that we have been made aware of show teenagers talking about 24th April and warn young 

females not to go out. Understandably, these types of videos have the potential to cause significant upset to any 

individuals seeing them.” 
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